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Policy Review –Metal Detecting  
Open Spaces Committee 28 January 2020
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RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL
(i) that the Policy of not allowing metal detecting on Town Council owned and managed land, as previously adopted, remains in place 
(ii) that the metal detecting policy is reviewed in 3 years unless legislation or best practice requires an earlier review


Contextual Information 
1. At its meeting on 15 December 2015 the Town Council resolved not to allow metal detecting on Town Council owned and managed land except when clearing the ground surface after events and no digging is required. 
2. The Policy is presented to Councillors for its periodic review. 



Report prepared: 24 January 2020
Contact for further information: The town Clerk Tel 01460 52149 or email town.council@ilminster.gov.uk 
